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Dear Don, 

48801 

I'll be very happy to send you a quantity of the Eastern Michigan 
flint nodules. 

As you may have heard on the national news 'way out there beyond 
the Great Divide, weJve had quite a bit of winter here in Michigan 
recently so I'm going to wait til a bit of our snow melts off 
before I go venturing out for samples! Seriously, though, I'll 
probably be getting it for you around April or May. 

At that time I'll include by letter specific details of location 
etc. (better than I can do witµ snow on the ground ... ) 

Best regards, 

A PRESBYTERIAN COLLEGE 


